Dear students,
I would like to inform you of the final results regarding the June Exam session. I would like to congratulate to all our students who have successfully passed and excelled on the assessment day.
Click here to view the results

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1GwYIdTBTpryaIaHfEREJeWkRXBWN5Vbd?usp=sharing

Also, please do come in person (or forward your grade-books to your colleagues) on Friday at 8:0 in the morning in office 9 or classroom 28 (upstairs), depending on the availability of those rooms. 
Thank you,
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, D.Sc.
